
Liverpool Big Data Science 
Centre for Doctoral Training

STFC School on Data Intensive Science

12-16 October 2020, Liverpool 

Topic: This week-long School 

will provide PhD students that 

are active in data intensive 

science additional skills to 

support their research, help them 

make industry placements a 

success and provide advice 

concerning possible career 

pathways in industry. The event 

consists of hands-on workshops, 

plenary talks, group discussions 

and evening events. 

Fee: The School is free to attend 

for STFC-funded PhD students, 

other students are welcome to 

attend. 

Several scholarships for non-

STFC funded early stage 

researchers will be available.

Further details can be found on 

the LIV.DAT homepage:

www.livdat.org

Contact:

Prof Dr Carsten P Welsch

Director LIV.DAT

Department of Physics

University of Liverpool

c.p.welsch@liverpool.ac.uk


